
 

Needs Assessment Committee 

 In winter 2017, we received IRB approval for the mixed methods research study to 

provide insight to the experience of mothers on campus who have breastfed. 

 As part of the study, two focus groups were held in spring 2017 to capture the 

narrative, experiences, and hardships mothers have experienced at UCLA while 

breastfeeding. 

 We have officially launched the online survey portion of the study! Results will be used 

to ensure Creating Space is meeting the needs of mothers on campus. Participants 

must be at least 18 years of age, have lactated, pumped, or been pregnant, during 

their time at UCLA (either as student or staff), and speak English. Please share the 

questionnaire invitation link with your 

networks: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TMHBTSL  

 

 
 

 

Zehra Abbas is a community mother participating in Creating Space and provides the 

perspective of undergraduate parenting students at UCLA.   

 

http://ucla.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f3c2a2b51487a7c46e405daf9&id=d94345195d&e=200ae43857

